
 

 
 
3rd February 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 8 Residential Summer 2023 
 
 
We have been informed by Acorn Adventure that the site we had planned to visit for our 
Year 8 Summer Residential is being sold and we will not be able to go to the Brecon 
Beacons. We have been working with Acorn Adventure to identify a suitable alternative for 
our residential. 
 
We have been offered a place at the Acorn Adventure Woodland Adventure Site in the West 
Midlands. This is the same site that the Year 7 Residential will be held at this year.  
 
All participants of this trip will attend on the below date: 
 
Dates: Wednesday 26th April 9am – Friday 28th April 2023 3pm 
 

 
 
Pupils will stay in Bell Tents for the three day two night residential. They will take part in a 
variety of activities at the outdoor centre. In addition there will be a visit to the West 
Midland’s Safari Park during their stay. 
 
If you no longer wish to attend this summer residential please contact our Business 
Manager gemma.whetton@midlandat.co.uk by Friday 10th February 2023.  
 
If you are happy to accept the change of venue and time then you do not need to do 
anything at this stage. We will update you on the next steps for the trip once we have all the 
replies. 
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If you have any questions about this opportunity please contact our Year 8 Pastoral Leader 
Laura Copson  laura.copson@midlandat.co.uk 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Lorraine Taylor 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

       
 

 
 
 
 
 


